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Research Analysis 

 

Pending  

 

Prepared By: House Research Staff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 3295 modifies the administration of driver education training or classes performed by 

commercial driving schools or school districts. For commercial driving schools, there is no 

anticipated fiscal impact from this measure. School districts may need to modify the 

administration of the course to accommodate this measure, but at this time there is no anticipated 

fiscal impact to school districts. 

 

Prepared By: Jay St Clair, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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